
Restoring Hope in Their Own Words:  
A New Kidney for the Thomas Family 

 

When we first heard about the Transplant House, we were 

apprehensive.  Will it be private enough?  Will it be clean enough?  Will 

it be full of really sick people?  Dreary?  We prayed about it.  Since it is 

highly recommended by 

the UW Transplant 

Program, we decided to 

give the house a try. 

We visited in July 2016 

and found it to be a 

beautiful environment full 

of families just like us.  

Our apprehensions were 

laid to rest.  Cindy and 

Eric are wonderful 

caretakers of the house as well as each and every guest who comes to 

the house. 

Our second visit was November 2017 for Dave’s kidney transplant.  The 

house was full of comfort and support.  The dining room table is far 

more than just meals.  It is a daily meeting place for sharing, for 

listening, for comforting, for crying, for joking and for meeting up with 

the friends we made during our stay. 

We now know why Restoring Hope Transplant House is so highly 

recommended by the Transplant Program.  It is a real home away from 

home. 
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